
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

 

FEDERAL FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT/RECORD OF DECISION 

 

For Proposed Development  

St. Louis Lambert International Airport 

St. Louis, Missouri 

 

The Federal Aviation Administration has approved a Finding of No Significant 

Impact/Record of Decision (FONSI/ROD) for the improvements identified at the St. Louis 

Lambert International Airport, St. Louis, Missouri.  The FONSI/ROD is being made available 

to the public pursuant to Part 1506 of the Council On Environmental Quality Regulations 

concerning implementation of the National Environmental Policy Act.  Copies of the 

FONSI/ROD are located at:   

 

 St. Louis Lambert International Airport, Airport Office Building, 4th Floor, 12495 

Navaid Rd, Bridgeton, Missouri  

 City of Berkeley, City Hall,  8425 Airport Rd, Berkeley, Missouri  

 Federal Aviation Administration, Airports Division, 901 Locust, Kansas City, 

Missouri 

 

In addition, the document is available in electronic format and can be accessed via the 

following hyperlink:  www.flystl.com/about-us/public-notices-and-reports. 
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